
 

 

 
THE BEACON SCHOOL  

LIVE AND SILENT AUCTION   
MAY 26, 2021 at 7PM   

Dear Friend of Beacon, 
 
The Beacon School is unique among New York City public high schools with its combination of vibrant and 
challenging academics, a concentrated focus on community service, award-winning sports teams, and an 
exceptional performing and fine arts program. The Beacon School attracts a diverse student body from all five 
boroughs who are encouraged to become active and engaged citizens. 
 
HOWEVER, WE NEED YOUR HELP! These are just a few reasons why The Beacon School is so special. To 
maintain this dynamic environment, the Beacon Parent Teacher Association (PTA) raises funds that help close 
the gap between what the NYC Department of Education provides and what our students need to succeed. 
 
DONATE TO OUR AUCTION! This year, the Beacon PTA is presenting virtual live and silent auction to raise these 
needed funds. Please consider supporting our fundraising efforts by donating to our auction. Every donation 
helps make the event more exciting and raises much-needed funds! Your donation will be used as an item 
either in our silent/live auctions at the event or our online auction. 
 
DONATING IS EASY! Please submit all donations by May 19, 2021. 
 

• Donate through our online form: https://beacon2021.givesmart.com/ 
 

• Complete the attached form and email it to the school at Beaconsocials@gmail.com 
 
• Complete the attached form and mail it with the item or gift certificate to the school at: 
   Attn: Beacon PTA Auction, The Beacon School, 522 West 44th St, New York, NY 10036 

 
By donating to our school, your business will receive valuable exposure and visibility through our online 
auction, which has hundreds of bidders locally in New York City as well as from around the world. In addition, 
your business will receive exposure through the live and silent auctions at our Gala which is attended by 
hundreds of Beacon families and their friends. 
 
On behalf of our students, teachers, administration and families, we thank you in advance for your generous 

support! General questions? Contact Beaconsocials@gmail.com 
 
 
With gratitude, 
The Beacon School Parent Teacher Association 
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